
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION 
 
 

 
Date:            January 23, 2018 

 
Project:        Bridge Aesthetic Lighting Concepts 

RFP No.: O-01217 
 
 

 
On Monday, January 22, 2018, the Tampa-Hillsborough Expressway Authority (the 

Authority) Board authorized its staff to execute a contract with Kimley-Horn for 

Bridge Aesthetic Lighting Concepts for the Reversible Express Lanes services 

subject to available funding and successful negotiations and final review and 

approval of the Authority’s General Counsel. 

 

All notices are posted on the Authority’s w e b s i t e  ( www.tampa-xway.com), and 

on DemandStar system. 

 

For questions regarding this notice, please contact the Authority's Procurement 

Manager, Man Le, Man.Le@tampa-xway.com . 
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